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Dear Exclusive Surveyor 
  
The purpose of this letter is to inform according of the Fourth meeting of the Special 

Tripartite Committee of the Maritime Labour Convention, 2006, as amended, the ILO calls 

for full respects rights of seafarers, "Key Workers". 

 

For this reason, we request to pay special attention of Point 8 of the DMLC, regarding to 

the Recruitment and Placement Services when to carried out the MLC inspection. 

 

If you need any clarification contact to the accounts : mlc@segumar.com and 

mlcassist@segumar.com.  

 

 

 
Many thanks and best regards, 

Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence 

Technical  Manager 

NASHA 

Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 

Mobile: (507) 6663-2687 

Fax: 314-0409 
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